Memorandum Order

No.

01

January 13, 1993

SUBJECT : Mandating the Retention of the Old
Canteen Building for the use of the Natural
Resources Management and Development
Project

Considering the proximity of the coming end of the 5-year life cycle of the
Natural Resources Management and Development Project which is expected by
December 1993, it is prudent and proper to start the necessary steps that will
ensure efficient facilitation of the phase-out and hand over process of the project
activities and systems.

In "marketing” the NRMDP's downstream projects and addressing some of the
sustainability issues, the Project Management Office of NRMDP shall continue
to initiate, coordinate and facilitate necessary activities with appropriate units of
DENR and other participating agencies.

With the commencement of the Human Resources Development Project, one of
the NRMDP's downstream projects, there is a need to prepare the necessary
office space and other support facilities.

Considering the above and to ensure the smooth transition of the project to
DENR regular units, this order hereby mandates the retention of the old canteen
building as NRMDP office. All furniture, fixtures and equipment either funded
out of the project's grant or GOP contribution shall be maintained and remaincd
intact.

This order shall take effect immediately.

ANGEL C. ALCALA
Secretary
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